
Subject: 2Rπ Giving Day is Here! 

 

Dear [Name], 

 

I would like to invite you to join us online for the fourth annual 2Rπ Giving 

Day on Wednesday, June 28.  

 

2Rπ Giving Day is our campus-wide virtual day of giving back in support of 

our students. We will be reaching out to all members of the community to 

participate – including faculty, staff, students, parents, and alumni/alumnae. 

 

Throughout the day, we will be featuring matches and challenges that would 

not be possible without the support of our most generous donors. Your gift 

will help to make this year’s giving day a day to remember! 

 

I hope you will consider joining us in supporting our community through this 

opportunity. Be a part of this special day by going to givingday.rpi.edu/2RPi 

or calling (518) 276-6055 to make your gift. #RPI628 

 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


